
 

 

 

 

SDM Covid-19 Alert 

09/04/2020 

Jane Furse 

 

Today, the Covid-19 awareness campaign is taking place in Jane Furse, Makhuduthamaga 

Municipality. This area is one of the hotspots identified. Some of the shops and some people 

here are not complying with the Covid-19 regulations.  

 

"However, we are pleased to welcome the Honourable Premier of our province. Mayor 

Minah Bahula and ourselves as Sekhukhune District have already began work around the 

area and today we are intensifying efforts to save the lives of our people" says Executive 

Mayor Keamotseng Stanley Ramaila. 

 

Generally, the District Covid-19 Command Council is pleased that majority of the residents 

of this area are complying with the 21 days of Lockdown.  

 

Premier Chupu Mathabatha is duly welcomed to this ancestral land of the 1958 

Sebatakgomo Uprising, the land of the late Elias Phakane Moretsele, the late Flag Boshielo, 

the late Jack 'Squirrel' Mashegoane, the late Mohumagadi Madinoge and all the unsung 

heroes and heroines of our liberation struggle, Makhuduthamaga. Thobela! 
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